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Timothy Boscarino

From: Carl Bentley <bentleycarl5@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 1:23 PM
To: Timothy Boscarino
Cc: Marie Racine; David Sampson; Bruce Lindsey; Carina Jackson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: HDC Application for Work Approval 457 Ledyard HDC2024-00693

Timothy, 
Thank You for your patiences. 
 
The shed will not be located on the 457 Ledyard property.  It will be removed. 
 
 
 
Thank You 
Carl Bentley 
313-510-0010 
 
 
 
On Tue, Jan 28, 2025 at 10:46 AM Timothy Boscarino <Timothy.Boscarino@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

Good morning, 

  

I’m checking back regarding the shed location. Since this will require a public hearing notice, we will need to 
know the location by midafternoon so we can get the notice out by the deadline. If you don’t have the exact 
location, please let me know if it will be at 457 Ledyard or if it will be at a different building. 

  

Feel free to call me any time today at 313-806-4031 if you have any questions or need to discuss. If I don’t answer, 
I’m in a meeting but will call back promptly. 

  

Thank you, 

Tim 

  

Timothy Boscarino, AICP 

Historic Preservation Planner | Planning and Development Department | City of Detroit 

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Ave. Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226 


